
Practical Information for the KSOP Summer School 2024

Check In

As the event location is also the hotel, please plan for some extra time to check in with the hotel 
and with KSOP. Since this process might take a few minutes, we highly recommend to be at Bad 
Herrenalb by 8:00 am at the latest.  
If you arrive late please let us know as soon as possible so we can arrange a late-check in for 
you!

Check Out

Check out is on Friday, September 27 before 9:00 am. There will be a room available where you 
can store your luggage. 

Arrival by Public Transport

Bad Herrenalb is a scenic town about 45 minutes from Karlsruhe. In order to arrive in time we 
highly recommend to take the tram S1 (AVG) from Karlsruhe main station at one of the following 
times:

Tram S1 leaving Karlsruhe main station: 6:51 am | Arrival time at Bad Herrenalb Bahnhof: 7:35 
am

Tram S1 leaving Karlsruhe main station: 7:11 am | Arrival time at Bad Herrenalb Bahnhof: 7:58 
am

Please note, there is a 15 minute uphill walk to get to the conference center “Haus der Kirche”

We know this is early which is why we will have prepared coffee and some pretzels for you so 
you can start the day refreshed.

Arrival By Car

Please use the address “Dobler Str. 51, 76332 Bad Herrenalb” in your GPS to get there.  
There is free parking available at the Summer School location “Haus der Kirche.” 

Food

Please let us know in advance if you have any food allergies or religious restrictions.  
We will give our best to accommodate your needs.
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Poster Sessions 

There will be two poster sessions each on day one and two integrated into coffee breaks and
lunch. We will let the posters be visible for the entire summer school so that you can come back 
to it if there is further need for discussion and clarification.

Hiking

During our networking event we will have a guided walk in the Black Forest.  
Therefore, we highly recommend to bring sturdy shoes.

Photos & Videos

Please note, that we will take pictures and videos during the event which we will use for  
marketing purposes. 

We, as the Karlsruhe School of Optics & Photonics and part of the International Department of the 
Karlsruher Institut für Technologie gGmbH, respect your privacy and comply with the new  
requirements under the EU General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR). By signing in at the KSOP 
Summer School, you allow the International Department of the KIT gGmbH to use pictures and  
video/audio recordings taken of you during the KSOP Summer School 2024 for marketing  
purposes of the Schools of the International Department. 

If you do not want your picture to be used for marketing purposes please let us know via email or 
at check-in. For more details, please read our privacy statement on our website.
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